
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Important Update

The Chief Health Officer has advised that schools should limit in-school gatherings of students and 
staff to class groups or small groups within a year level.  This is to minimise the number of students 
or staff impacted by the presence of a positive case of COVID-19.  

At this stage, it is not yet necessary for schools to postpone or cancel infrequent special events, such 
as interschool carnivals, camps, or school balls.  

The leadership team is currently working with the staff at West Leederville Primary School to put 
together a plan with details of what this will look like at West Leederville Primary School.  We will 
communicate the plan to you as soon as we have more information.

Please Note: The Meet and Drop Afternoon may need to be cancelled if we receive updated health information 
about social distancing and indoor limits.

Additional or Special Needs

If your child has additional or special needs and you would like to also meet the Special Needs Education 
Assistant at this time, please email rochelle.Reeves@education.wa.edu.au to confirm the time you will be 
visiting.

We look forward to seeing all the students again and hearing all about their holiday adventures.

Yours sincerely

Sheri Evans

Principal
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